Where Community & Learning Connect

June 8, 2015

Ruth Wendt 171 Bozarth Heights Woodland, WA 98674

Dear Ruth,

Thank you for your tax deductible donation of \$500.00 for the Don Wendt Memorial Scholarship Fund. We are truly sorry for your loss. I am sure you are aware of the positive impact your generous contribution has for Woodland's High School Students. Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

Stacy Brown

**Director of Business Services** 



Michael Z. Green, Superintendent of Schools

800 Third Street » Woodland WA 98674 T 360.841.2700 » F 360.841.2701 www.woodlandschools.org

Woodland Public Schools is an Equal Opportunity Employer